
 

 
HOLLY AREA VETERANS’ RESOURCE CENTER  

 
 The Holly Area Veterans’ Resource Center is a non-profit 501(c)3 entity and 
it provides a variety of services to Veterans and their families.  The Center was 
created because Holly is a distance from service offices and VA facilities.  The 
Holly Area Veterans’ Resource Center is located in Room C309 at the Karl Richter 
Community Center, 300 E. Street, Holly, MI.  It is open every Tuesday and 
Wednesday from 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  Oakland County Certified Service Officers 
are at the Center to handle claims and answer questions on the first and second 
Tuesday of the month.  Since the Center began providing services in Holly, the 
clientele has been increasing steadily; many Veterans have received 
compensation. To make an appointment, call 248-858-0785 and ask for Lauren.  
“Walk-ins” are always welcome.  Please bring your discharge papers (DD-214).  If 
you cannot find them, come in and we will help you locate them. 
 The Center provides resources for Veterans and their families.  Services 
include direct Veterans Administration resources and resources from local, state, 
and national organizations whose missions are to help Veterans. The Center also 
works with state and federal legislators on Veterans issues. 
 The Center sponsored two Vietnam War Veterans Pinnings in conjunction 
with Senate Floor Majority Leader Mike Kowall, Congressman Mike Bishop, 
Michigan Senator Dave Robertson, and others.  The Center’s Board of Directors 
consists of Veterans and non-Veterans.  Everyone is a volunteer and we are 
always looking for volunteers. 
 For more information about the Center call Joe at 810-348-9960 or Ray at 
248-882-1406.  We are also on Facebook. 
 


